

Dear Sir /Madam,

I would like to comment on the above application.

The electrical cord route should not be positioned on the fence, as it is partially owned by number 2 Lambolle road.

For the purposes of repair, replacement, and the general maintenance and removal of vines, roses and any greenery, we are regularly pruning on this fence, and I have a safety concern.

Maybe if there was an armoured cable, this would mitigate any safety issues.

I do have an issue with the heat pump being a very noisy apparatus. The garden is should be free of machinery, especially one that can potentially run 24/7. The cover should have some sound insulation/ acoustic backing, and details should be provided to mitigate extra and unnecessary noise.

Thank you, Stacey tappis-Offer